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THE UNIT HISTORY.

After deliberating for many months it was finally decided at the committee's February meeting that the Association should go ahead and produce a book on the Unit's war history. It was felt that before the Association finally winds up we should ensure that a history of the Unit, as we knew it, be written. Most of the other Commando Associations have already done this and done it well. All are a good read. Our aim is to produce a quality book, interesting and factual for posterity. It is a big challenge and one that will require the help of members.

Bernie Callinan's "Independent Company," Christopher Wray's "Timor 1942," and Arch Campbell's "The Double Reds of Timor," deal solely with the Timor campaign while Colin Doig's, " A History of the 2nd Independent Company and 2/2nd Commando  Squadron," covers all our campaigns. 

Our intention is to draw on material from these books particularly that of Colin's. It is also planned to include a short summary on the Association's achievements over the past 56 years to close off the book. We will be assisted in the project by John Burridge Jnr (Joe's son) who has been involved in the publication of a number of other Associations war histories. We expect it to take up to 15 months before the book is available so wish us luck and please do what you can to assist us achieve our objective.
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